
Principal's Message
Dear Families,

I hope that everyone is enjoying the winter wonderland out there
and staying safe and warm! We are not only transitioning to our
spring activities and sports programs, we are already engaged in
graduation planning as well as 8th grade registration for next year!
With time moving so quickly, let's make sure we are appreciating
and enjoying each moment along the way.

Senior families will be receiving graduation details soon and all other information can be found on
our website. And, if you haven't already, check out all of our social media posts on instagram and
facebook to get a glimpse of the great things happening at Flag High!

LET'S GO EAGLES! 🦅

Libby Miller
Proud Principal
Flagstaff High School
lmiller@fusd1.org
928-773-8100

mailto:lmiller@fusd1.org


How do I find information about Flagstaff High School?

Canvas: This is the school's academic platform that all teachers
us. Click on the link to learn how to be a family partner in Canvas.

Website: Includes registration information, staff directory,
calendar of upcoming events, and more.

Facebook: Casual information about school events.

ParentVue: For up to date student attendance and grade information.

FHS Website https://flagstaff-az.finalforms.com/ for Team/athletic registration

https://gofan.co/app/school/AZ11965 for Athletic/Match Ticket Sales (Athletic Season tickets
can be purchased for $50 at the FHS Bookstore)

https://www.fusd1.org/snow/ for snow cancellations

FLAGSTAFF HIGH SCHOOL CALENDAR LINK **click here

Important Message from our Media Specialist

Due to upcoming testing, IT will be locking any updates going through for 90 days so we just want
to make sure iPads are running as smoothly as possible before then! To do this, students need to
go into their settings > general > software updates and click install. We're also always happy to
help if they come to the library! Please let me know if you need any more clarification and thanks
so much!

Emma Winn (she/her)
Library Media Specialist
Flagstaff High School
ext. #6683 // ewinn@fusd1.org

Message from PTO (Parent Teacher organization)
Flagstaff High School Parent Teacher Organization is very excited
to collaborate with both FHS parents and teachers to make this an
amazing year for our students and welcome your participation! The
mission of the Flagstaff High School's Parent Teacher Organization
is "To create and sustain close relationships and communication between our parents, teachers,
and students." And we are so pleased to again have the following parents on our Board for the
2023-2024 school year;

https://community.canvaslms.com/t5/Observer-Guide/How-do-I-sign-up-for-a-Canvas-account-as-a-parent/ta-p/540
https://www.fusd1.org/fhs
https://www.facebook.com/FlagHighSchool/
https://fusd1.apscc.org/PXP2_Login.aspx
https://flagstaff-az.finalforms.com/
https://gofan.co/app/school/AZ11965
https://www.fusd1.org/snow/
https://www.fusd1.org/Page/4224#calendar1448/20220718/month
mailto:ewinn@fusd1.org


Jenn Grove and Shelli Dea - Co-FHS PTO Presidents
Katie Warke - FHS PTO Secretary
Laura Kennedy - FHS PTO Treasurer

To reach the FHS PTO Board please contact them at flaghighpto@gmail.com.

Counseling Corner

Counselors are available to meet with students before school, at
lunch and after school. If you need to reach out to schedule an
appointment with your student’s counselor, please send a message
through studentvue or an email:

Jenny Bland: last names A-D jbland@fusd1.org
Kate Jaffie: last names E-K kjaffie@fusd1.org
Kim Hemingway: last names L-R khemingway@fusd1.org
Emily Kerr: last names S-Z ekerr@fusd1.org

ECAP Lessons: Counselors will continue to work with all grade levels during ECAP lessons this
semester. Topics include: accessing transcripts, four year plans, FAFSA support, learning styles
assessment, creating a resume. Students will explore the Major Clarity platform.

Next Steps Webinar: FHS will be hosting a virtual presentation on Wednesday March 20th from
6:00-7:30 pm. This presentation will offer information on what to do after a student decides what
school they would like to go to, tips and tricks for applying to scholarships and FAFSA support.
Presenters include: UofA, ASU, NAU, CCC,GCU,Fort Lewis College, Northern Arizona College
Resource Center and the Arizona Community Foundation. THe webinar link will be sent out in
parentvue/studentvue message and will be available on the FHS website.

Post Secondary Visits: All visits will be during lunch in the CCR room. No need to sign up, just
show up.

NAU- Thursday, February 15th & Friday, March 29th
UofA- Wednesday April 24th

Scholarships: Don’t forget to check your studentvue/parentvue messages for scholarship and other
post secondary opportunities. There is also scholarship information on the FHS website and in
your student’s Major Clarity account under the “financial resources” tab.

Transcript Requests: All official transcript requests to be sent to a university need to go through
major clarity. This can be found under the “application center” tab.

CAVIAT:
What: CAVIAT (Coconino Association For Vocations, Industry, and Technology ) Central Program
Priority Registration
When/Where: February 6, 2024 @ CHS in the Library at 5:30pm OR
F b 8 2024 @FHS i th C ll d C t 6

mailto:flaghighpto@gmail.com
mailto:jbland@fusd1.org
mailto:kjaffie@fusd1.org
mailto:khemingway@fusd1.org
mailto:ekerr@fusd1.org


For more information, please email me at dmartin@fusd1.org or www.caviat.org

DE: All Dual Enrollment students for Spring ‘24 should be enrolled in their CCC classes. The drop
deadline, if your student no longer wants to receive college credit for their high school class, is
February 9th. As a reminder, the withdrawal deadline is April 12th.
If you have any questions about Dual Enrollment, please email me at dmartin@fusd1.org

Message from the Bookstore

Greetings from the Bookstore! This month another round of bills will be sent out. Please review
the bill carefully. Instructions for paying the bill online can be found on the FHS website under the
Resources tab. The options to pay in person, by phone and by mail are also welcome. It is
especially important for Senior students to pay this bill or you risk losing the opportunity to
participate in the graduation ceremony. If you have concerns about your bill please reach out to the
Bookstore or Principal Libby Miller.

Yearbook, Cap & Gown orders will go through the Jostens website www.jostens.com

There are still Hoodies, 100 Year shirts (in limited sizes) and other merch available. The bookstore
will plan to be open during 8th grade info night, Tuesday February 13th.

mailto:dmartin@fusd1.org
https://fusd1.apscc.org/www.caviat.org
mailto:dmartin@fusd1.org
http://www.jostens.com/










Family Resources

Here are some important links:
Housing resources: https://www.fusd1.org/Page/19700
Food resources https://www.fusd1.org/Page/19704
Insurance resources / Health Services https://www.fusd1.org/Page/19702 but NACA is not
included just an FYI

NACA - Provides holistic healthcare services and resources to the Flagstaff community
including behavioral health care (928) 526-2968.

FREE HOT MEALS: Flagstaff Food Center (928) 526-2211 1903 N. 2nd Street www.hotfood.org
Served Daily at 4:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.
Enjoy a hot, nutritious meal in a family-friendly environment. Hot Meal is open to the public and
does not require identification or proof or local residency.

Mental Health Services:

Charlie Health - (928) 622 - 9414: https://www.charliehealth.com/areas-of-care/substance-use-
disorders

Southwest Behavioral - 928-779-4550. https://www.sbhservices.org/drugfreeazkids

Coconino County https://coconino.az.gov/3100/Recovery-and-Resiliency-Resources

SAMHSA - Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services Administration
https://www.samhsa.gov/prevention-week/voices-of-youth/substance-use-prevention-
resources-youth-college-students

North Country Healthcare - North Country provides healthcare and supports registering for
AHCCCS and SNAP. Please call this number for help registering for AHCCS and SNAP
(928)-522-1300.

Child & Family Support Services - Mental & behavioral health services for children. Call this
number to schedule an intake (928)-774-0775.

The Guidance Center - Mental & behavioral health services for adults and children. Call this
number for more information (928)-527-1899.

Southwest Behavioral Health - Mental health services for adults and children. Call this number
for more information (928)-779-4550.

NACA - Provides holistic healthcare services and resources to the Flagstaff community
including behavioral health care (928) 526-2968.

Resource Guide:
https://coconino.az.gov/DocumentCenter/View/52569/1-Flagstaff--Resource-Guide
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http://www.hotfood.org/
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https://www.samhsa.gov/prevention-week/voices-of-youth/substance-use-prevention-resources-youth-college-students
https://northcountryhealthcare.org/locations/flagstaff/
https://www.cfss.com/how-we-help
https://tgcaz.org/services.php
https://www.sbhservices.org/flagstaff-outpatient
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https://www.flagstaffpubliclibrary.org/TeenVolunteersNeededSRC2023.pdf

Connect With Us!
Email: lmiller@fusd1.org
Website: https://www.fusd1.org/Page/4223
Location: 400 West Elm Avenue, Flagstaff, AZ, USA
Phone: (928) 773-8100

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/FlagHighSchool

Libby Miller
Libby is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters
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